
For further details call:  

Watton Town Clerk: 01953 881007 

 

 

Help plan our future at the 

Neighbourhood Plan  

Community Meetings at  

Watton Christian Community  

Centre, 57 High Street on: 

Thursday October 19th 7.00pm 

Thursday October 26th  7.00pm 

and 

Watton Neighbourhood Planning 

Surgery with George Freeman MP 

at the Queens Hall on:  

Friday December 1st 7.00pm 

What do you want Watton to  
look like in 20 years time? 
 
What are the good things 
about living here you'd like to 
keep or improve? 
 
What are the things you don't 
like and how would you 
change them? 

Looking for a Brighter Future 

The Watton Hare forming part of the Town Crest will 

be  used for the Neighbourhood Development Plan 

process 


